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_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

The South Carolina Department of Insurance will have consumer analysts available Wednesday, 

February 19, 2014 and Thursday, February 20, 2014 from 10:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m. to assist with 

insurance related questions and concerns in response to this past week’s severe winter ice and 

snow storm.  Details of our outreach assistance event are outlined below: 
 
 

 

WHAT:  Consumer Outreach Assistance for Aiken County Residents 
 

 

WHEN:  Wednesday, February 19, 2014 

    10:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. 

   Thursday, February 20, 2014 

    10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

 

WHERE:  Aiken County Council Chambers 

   736 Richland Avenue, West 

   Aiken, SC 29801 

   803-642-1690 
 
 

For questions regarding this information, please contact the South Carolina Department of 

Insurance, 803-737-6207 or 803-737-6227. 
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